
FRA hosts third meeting of Roma
Working Party

FRA presented the Portfolio of Indicators and the Roma Survey 2020. On the
second day, participants shared their experiences in health monitoring, and
their lessons learned concerning reporting, stakeholder engagement, and data
collection. In the closing session, new ideas were put forward to discuss in
the following RWP meeting, scheduled for February 2021. 
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